
Letters in support of California and the Civil War 

Attached are letters from five people representing institutions that have hosted the 

California and the Civil War exhibit or multimedia show. 



! 101 Maple Street, Auburn CA 95603
Tel	(530)	889-6500	♦	Fax	(530)	823-3406	

To	Whom	it	May	Concern,	

We	hosted	California	and	the	Civil	War	–	A	Graphic	Exhibit	in	our	Placer	County	Museums	Historic	
Treasury	from	January	26,	2015	through	June	1,	2015.		The	exhibit	was	wonderfully	guest-curated	by	
Richard	Hurley	and	T.J.	Meekins.		The	exhibit	panels	were	beauOfully	produced	and	looked	extremely	
polished	and	professional.	

They	did	an	astounding	amount	of	research	and	arPully	interpreted	that	research	into	an	accurate	story	
of	California’s	role	in	the	Civil	War.		As	a	museum	professional	with	20	years	of	experience	and	a	
historian,	I	view	Mr.	Hurley	and	Ms.	Meekins	as	the	authority	on	this	subject.		I	was	extremely	proud	to	
have	this	exhibit	on	display	in	our	flagship	facility.	

The	exhibit	was	very	well-received	and	aWended	and	the	public	is	clamoring	for	more.		Please	feel	free	to	
call	or	email	me	if	you	have	any	quesOons.	

Sincerely,	

� 	

Ralph	D.	Gibson,	Museums	Administrator	
Placer	County	Museums	
rgibson@placer.ca.gov	
530-889-6502

 Placer County 
Museums Division

mailto:rgibson@placer.ca.gov








From West Sacramento Friends of the Library, re our show for their 

Membership Dinner (October 25, 2011) 

Dear Ms. Meekins and Mr. Hurley: 

Members are still talking about your excellent presentation at our 

annual dinner meeting. The Friends and their guests looked forward 

to your visit for weeks. Based on comments after your talk, people 
were as fascinated by the information as they were charmed by your 

humor and warmth. 

We can't thank you enough for the time and effort you put into 

making an already interesting topic one that was absolutely riveting. 

Your publicity handouts - particularly the large display at the library -

undoubtedly bore fruit for we had an unusually large number of 

unexpected attendees. 

Thank you for making our membership meeting an extraordinary 

evening. We appreciate your taking the time to support the Arthur F. 

Turner Community Library through your contribution to the West 
Sacramento Friends. We wish you great success with Queen of the 

Northern  Mines and all future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

Carol Campbell 

Secretary 

MrsMECOR@aol.com




